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October 25, 2017 
 

 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Filing Center 

PO Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

 

RE:  Squaw Creek Canyon Development Purchase 

This letter is intended as notice that Avion Water and Squaw Creek Canyon Development intend to 
enter into a purchase agreement immediately following the 60 day notice period. The 60 day notice 
was sent out on October 18th, 2017 (see attached). The purchase price and other details are currently 
being discussed but should be resolved shortly. The assets will be taken in as CIAC. The current 

plant value is $198,564. Taking the plant as CIAC will provide a benefit to Avion customers because 
the amount of plant invested per customer will go down slightly. The benefit to Squaw Creek 

customers is that their rates will decrease. The plant is in excellent condition and we do not 
anticipate any extraordinary costs associated with this purchase.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

/s/ 

 

Jason Wick, PE 

President 

Avion Water Company, Inc. 

 

/s/ 

 

Ron Remund 

Owner / Operator 

Squaw Creek Canyon Development 

 


